
 

Date: 15 June 2020 Please reply to: 
Tina Featherstone 
Lincolnshire County Council 
Environment and Economy Directorate 
Lancaster House, 36 Orchard Street 
Lincoln, LN1 1XX 
Tel No: 01522 782070 
Email: TRO@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

Our Ref: TF/064/MW&T 
 
 

 
Dear Sirs 
 
LANGWORTH – A158 
 
Lincolnshire County Council recently received a request to introduce a speed limit at the 
above location. 
 
Investigations have shown that the location meets the requirements of the County Councils' 
speed limit criteria.  
 
Speed readings have indicated that a 30mph speed limit is appropriate for this location and 
accordingly we are proposing to introduce a 30mph speed limit in the centre of Langworth, a 
40mph speed limit will remain in place on the outskirts of the village. 
 
The proposal is shown on the attached plan and I look forward to receiving any comments 
you may wish to make. If I do not receive a response by 6 July 2020 I will assume that you 
have no objections to the proposal. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
For Programme Leader Minor Works & Traffic 

 
 
 


